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Y5 Inter-House Basketball  Competition  
Date:  19th March 2018
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On 19th March 2018, Year 5 competed in an inter-house Basketball competition during curriculum PE.  

Despite the chilly weather, the children were all very enthusiastic and displayed some of the skills learned through the previous terms lessons.  Two children not participating in PE that day also helped to referee the games, alongside additional adults.  

The children were split into their house teams and each house played a fast 5 minute match against the other 3 houses.   The results were as follows:  Fire came first, winning 3/3 matches, Air 2nd with 1/3, Earth and Water drew for 3rd place, winning none of their matches despite putting in a huge effort.   

Well done Y5!
